
ARTEE's Action Against Delay in Salary for October 17   

          ARTEE Central Office  is aware of the widespread resentment about  
delay in disbursement of  Salary. Yesterday (30.10.17) Office bearers of 
ARTEE visited PB and got assurance that MIB may release LOC today But 
unfortunately it not happened. 

        Today (31.10.17) again Sh. Yogesh, VP(TV), Sh.S.P.Singh , SS Delhi 
and others went to meet ADG(Finance) PB who told that MIB has not 
released money and that whatever money PB has in IBER  is released and 
after understanding the gravity of the issue  PB has asked Banks to break 
FDs to Pay Salary.

         Today ARTEE President also contacted PB Authorities and has send  
email to Hon'ble MIB and Secy.(I&B) in this matter.

We expect that in next two days maximum stations will get salary.

While some negative minds are spreading rumours that Salary can not b 
disbursed in this week, ARTEE is trying its best that Salary is disbursed as 
early as possible.
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